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Ventura, Maria M

From: Ventura, Maria M
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 3:03 PM
To: Ventura, Maria M
Cc: hgolub@bbklaw.com; Andy Heglund
Subject: SoCalGas Newsletter - Ventura (City) 
Attachments: N23G080A_Ventura Newsletter 27_EN_SP_FINAL.pdf

Dear Community Leader, 
 
We invite you to learn more about the current activities at the Ventura Compressor Station in our latest newsletter.  
 
In this edition of the Ventura Newsletter, we provide updates on the Ventura Compressor Modernization Project and 
current soil remediation work at the compressor station. We also provide a recap of the Boys & Girls Club of Greater 
Ventura student’s recent visit to the [H2] Innovation Experience in the City of Downey. 
 
We will continue to post project information on socalgas.com/Ventura  and provide project updates in our community 
newsletters. Please let me know if you have any additional comments and/or questions.  
 
Respectfully, 
  
Maria  
 
 
 
Maria Ventura 
Senior Public Affairs Manager 
Regional Public Affairs 
T  
M  
E @SoCalGas.Com   
Please note the new mobile number.  

@socalgas.com 
Follow Us:  

 

 
 
 

 

 
Glad to be of Service® 

 
*On June 6, 2023, we received the following communicaƟon from Howard Golub, aƩorney for City of San Buenaventura:  “Pursuant to the instrucƟons of the City 
AƩorney, you are hereby advised that all SoCalGas communicaƟons concerning VCM, including but not limited to CEQA and CPUC compliance and local permits 
related to the VCM are to be directed to the City AƩorney, with a copy to me and to such City officials as you deem appropriate.”  Accordingly, Messrs. Golub and 
Heglund are included in this communicaƟon.  Any communicaƟon the aƩorneys wish to have with SoCalGas should be directed to SoCalGas’s aƩorneys, with whom 
they have been in contact. 

 
 
 












